
From: Sharla Horton <shorton@howell.org> 
Sent: Friday, May 9, 2025 4:27:39 PM 
To: Pat Hohl <pathohl@hamburg.mi.us> 
Subject: Invoice from EDCLC  
  
Dear [Recipient], 
  
I would like to first and foremost thank you for recognizing the importance of economic 
development here in Livingston County. As one of the fastest growing counties in the state 
of Michigan we realize the importance of economic development in our region. We are 
deeply committed to ensuring that our collective efforts not only meet the needs of your 
business but also enhance the quality of life for your employees, your customers, and the 
broader community we all call home. 
  
The Economic Development Council has partnered with the Howell Area Chamber of 
Commerce as the local staffing partner. As a community-rooted organization, focusing on 
regional initiatives the Chamber is dedicated to supporting the EDC efforts of advancing 
local solutions that generate economic opportunity, strengthen local businesses, and drive 
sustainable growth right here in Livingston County. This homegrown approach positions 
the EDC to help build meaningful connections between businesses, entrepreneurs, and 
local talent, ensuring that economic development efforts are truly responsive to the needs 
and aspirations of the people and businesses we serve. 
  
By focusing on local leadership, community input, and county-wide engagement, this 
initiative is designed to bring targeted, place-based development strategies that 
complement and build upon larger regional efforts across the State of Michigan. We are 
excited to launch this new locally led partnership and feel that it will unlock even greater 
potential by focusing on the people and businesses that are already invested in the success 
of this county. 
  
Your support plays a vital role in the success of this effort, and we are sincerely grateful for 
your commitment to strengthening Livingston County over the next three years. Enclosed 
with this letter, you will find an invoice detailing your contribution to this important work. 
  
Thank you again for your partnership and investment in the future of our community. 
  
Sincerely, 
Amanda Huszti, Lake Trust Credit Union 
Chair 
Economic Development Council of Livingston County 

View/Pay Online  
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Hamburg Township 
Pat Hohl 
P.O. Box 157 
Hamburg, MI 48139-0157 

   

    

  
Terms Due Date 
Net 60 7/8/2025 

 

Description Quantity Rate Amount 
EDCLC Partnership Investment 2025  1  $20,913.57  $20,913.57 

Subtotal:  $20,913.57 
Tax:  $0.00 

Total:  $20,913.57 
Payment/Credit Applied:  $0.00 

Balance:  $20,913.57 

Thank you for your support of the Howell Area Chamber of Commerce 

 
Please return this portion with your payment. 

  
Member Name: Hamburg Township Invoice #: 67264 
Payment Amount: $______________________ 
 
Payment Method: [ ]Check #_________________ [ ]Credit Card - VISA, MasterCard, Discover and American Express accepted 
Make all checks payable to Howell Area Chamber of Commerce or enter credit card information below. 
  
Enter Credit Card Billing Address (inc. zip code) 
Address  ____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
City _____________________________________________  State _______________   Zip ___________________ 
 
Credit Card #: _____ _____ _____ _____     _____ _____ _____ _____    _____ _____ _____ _____    _____ _____ _____ 
_____  
 
Exp. Date: ______/______   CVV Code (3 or 4 digits on back of card) _____ _____ _____ 
 
Name on Card: ________________________________________  Signature: 
__________________________________________ 
 
This email was sent on behalf of Howell Area Chamber of Commerce 123 E. Washington St. Howell, MI 48843.To unsubscribe click 
here. If you have questions or comments concerning this email or services in general, please contact us by email at 
admin@howell.org. 
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